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August 2019
Dear Raider Nation Family!

I am excited to welcome each and every one of you to the new Greensboro Middle School website! Here we will provide a resource to connect with Teachers, Students, and Administrators! This way we all can stay connected with what is happening here at GMS.  Through the website, we will ensure that the community and all who are vested in the education of our students are up to date on the current events happening at our school.

We hope and pray that all will find time to visit our website and, eventually, our physical school site.  We ask that you leave any comments, questions, or concerns you may have on our website and we will get back to you as soon as possible! One again, I say welcome and I look forward to our continued communication through the website!

Sincerely,

Myra Harris 
Myra Harris
Assistant Principal



Anthony “Tony” Sanders


Principal
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